
  Our annual Christmas trip to Wombeyan caves is fast approaching. We have 
some fantastic plans for the weekend including a trip down Mares Forest 
Creek Canyon on 10th December. Please don’t forget to bring a wetsuit, 
vertical gear and a dry bag. This trip will also feature the launch of the 
HMAS/SSS Webster raft in the creek and the exploration of cliff caves using 
scaling poles – so it's one not to be missed!  

After our day in the canyon we will be coming back to camp for a wonderful 

BBQ prepared by Gareth and Stacy Halbert. The Magnificent feast, featuring 

spit roast meats, salads, nibbles and desserts will be on offer. If you wish to 

partake in this feast you are required to pay a $25 fee before the 8th 

December and RSVP to Adam Glendinning. Your $25 is to be paid into the 

below account with the ref: yournamesssbbq  

Name: Gareth Halbert  

Bank: Commonwealth  

BSB: 062-320 

Account number: 1008 2823  

If you have any problems making the payment please contact Gareth well 

ahead of 8th December to make alternative arrangements  

As the last trip of the 2016 SSS calendar this always proves to be a great last 

chance to get underground and celebrate in good company. Be sure to RSVP 

your attendance to the trip to John Wylie ahead of the weekend (see your 

Journal for details).  Remember to bring along your Christmas hats and 

marshmallows for the accompanying bonfire!  

 

 

 

 

Christmas at Wombeyan  


